
Dec. 21, 2016 
Dublin NH 03444 

Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Comm. 
21 S Fruit St 
Suite 10 
Concord, MA 03301 

To the Director, NHPUC: 
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I am writing in support of net metering for solar installations in New Hampshire, and to express my 
support for solar electricity in our state. I live in a home powered by solar panels and can attest that 
New Hampshire is the perfect place to install solar. My home in Dublin produces almost as much 
electricity as I use. 

Net metering benefits all electricity customers and attracts more solar installations, in the movement 
towards a clean energy future for our children. Our state should promote solar energy as a way for 
families to control how they power their homes and to reduce pollution levels in our region. 
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